
Project Update: November 2016 
 
As planned, I have done primate and vegetation surveys in the Los Tuxtlas and Uxpanapa 
regions. Interestingly, in the Uxpanapa region I found two albino individuals of howler 
monkeys (Alouatta palliata mexicana), one adult female and one infant, who appeared to be 
the son of a non-albino adult female (see attached photos). They were recorded in a small 
fragment (less than 10 ha), bordered by pasture and orange crops.  
 
Currently, I am analysing digital maps to estimate all predictor variables (landscape structure 
metrics) of these two regions and next year I will sample the Lacandona and V Norte regions.  
 
All field and laboratory works is progressing as planned. 
 

 


